
Salida Moth 
 
The Salida Moth is a fundraiser for A Church and Khen. This will be our second year. The first 
year we had 3 different events with 5 performances in total. 
 
We began this storytelling event after COVID with the intention of bringing people together 
through shared stories and experiences. We base our event off of the original idea of the Moth 
by sharing original, true stories told by the storyteller. 
 
The Moth originally began in 1997 by poet and novelist George Dawes Green. George and 
his friends would gather to share stories on his front porch and noticed how the moths were 
drawn to the light. The idea of sharing true stories became the glue of NPR's Moth radio hour, a 
weekly series featuring true stories told live without scripts, notes, props or accompaniment. 
This is the 26th year of this radio series. 
 
We will have an audition, storytelling workshops and 2 performances in April and October. 
Thank you for considering us for a special application permit for this yearly fundraiser. 
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